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NEW BURLINGTON BUILDING COMING ALONG!

 
The Burlington branch of AIM Credit Union will be relocating from 3001 Sylvania

Drive to 337 North Roosevelt Avenue, near the intersection of East Agency

Street.

 
The new location will include two drive-up lanes, seen on the right side of the
building, a drive-up ATM on the other side of the building, and safe-deposit
boxes. The move is expected to be complete by late fall 2022.

 
The new AIM Elite Choice Rewards MasterCard offers up to six times more
rewards than our previous rewards program. Our old rewards program offered a
half point on each dollar spent. The new rewards card earns:

http://www.alliantcu.com/
https://www.aimcreditunion.com/borrow/credit-cards/?tc=feature_creditcards


3 points per dollar spent on groceries

2 points per dollar spent on gas

1 point per dollar on all other transactions

At a minimum you will start earning double the rewards on everyday purchases
and six-times as many rewards on money spent on groceries!
 
Rewards can be easily redeemed for hundreds of items or cash back on an easy-
to-use website incorporated into your MyCardInfo account on our mobile app and
at www.aimcreditunion.com! Rewards started accruing on September 19, 2022,
but you will not be able to access the redemption site to redeem them until
October 26, 2022.

 
September 12, 2022 - AIM Credit Union had the opportunity to thank the hard
working staff at Champion Spark Plugs/Tenneco in Burlington, IA with a cookout
for all three shifts. AIM board member, Vince Copeland, served burgers and hot
dogs. AIM CEO, Mike Moroney, is working the grill in the background.
 

LONG-TIME BOARD MEMBER CELEBRATED



 
September 8, 2022 - The AIM Credit Union Board of Directors honored Vince
Schuster (here with his wife Marjorie) for 45 years of dedicated service to the credit
union as a board member. Vince also received recognition at our annual meeting
this spring.
 
Thank you Vince! Your contributions to the Credit Union are a part of AIM's legacy
and will continue to ensure that our members are well taken care of.

SUPPORTING OUR HEALTHCARE MEMBERS



 
September 9, 2022 - AIM Credit Union had the pleasure of serving the great staff
at UnityPoint Health St. Luke's Hospital - Cedar Rapids as dessert sponsor at St.
Luke's annual tailgate. AIM served over 1,200 Moo Moo's Ice Cream Truck ice
cream sandwiches!
 

October 20, 2022, is International Credit Union Day. Stop in at any of our branches
on Oct. 20th for a free cupcake to celebrate with us! Empower your future with a
credit union!
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https://youtu.be/m8j5knpeD5I
https://www.aimcreditunion.com/borrow/mortgage-loans/
https://www.aimcreditunion.com/slide/postcard_fraud_April_2022/?tc=postcardfraud?tc=fraud_feature
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